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Carl Crawford is our New Equity
and Inclusion Specialist for St.

Louis County!
He will start in april. There is a welcome poster for carl. Please sign it!
The poster is moving up north and will be in Virginia by Monday morning!

It will be in the Virginia office on the 2nd floor table by the kitchen. Then
it will be going to the Hibbing office before moving back to Duluth in the
main HR office in the Duluth courthouse. I will keep folks updated on its
location and Christine and Jen are coordinating its circulation up north

so reach out if you have questions!



About me

HELLO, I´M CARL CRAWFORD

Time at St. Louis County: Will start in April
Title: Equity and Inclusion Specialist

Fun fact

Carl Crawford was selected by Mayor Emily Larson as
Duluth’s Human Rights Officer in July 2016 after serving as
Lake Superior College’s Intercultural Center Coordinator

since 2007. As the Human Rights Officer, Crawford is charged
with enforcing City and state human rights laws and works
to ensure City services are accessible to all people without

discrimination. In addition, the Human Rights Officer also
serves as the Equal Opportunity Representative for the City

of Duluth and the ADA Coordinator, responsible for
enforcement of policies against discrimination and

harassment, diversifying the workforce and promoting
accessibility for all residents.

Crawford brings a deep history of community involvement and
human rights work to the position, including helping to draft
the original Human Rights Ordinance, serving as past chair of

the Human Rights Commission and was a founding board
member of the Clayton Jackson McGhie Memorial.

In addition, Crawford has served on numerous Board of
Directors, including Community Action Duluth, Duluth Area

Chamber of Commerce, Woodland Hills, Men as Peacemakers,
the Ordean Foundation, SOAR, NAACP, and American Cancer

Society.

He is the recipient of
the 2012 MLK Jr. Drum

Major for Peace
Award, is active with
the Family Freedom

School of Duluth and is
a longtime

youth and high school
basketball coach.

MEET OUR NEW EQUITY AND INCLUSION SPECIALIST
FOR ST. LOUIS COUNTY!



ST. PATRICK’S DAY

MARCH 2024

A word from Commissioner Patrick Boyle on his Irish heritage in
Honor of St. Patrick’s Day

I’m proud of my Irish heritage. This sign has hung in my office since being first
elected. It’s here to remind me of the struggles my great grandparents had while
escaping famine and immigrating to the U.S in the early 1900’s.
History tends to repeat itself. Every new wave of immigrants face some sort of
discrimination. Over time these resilient groups fight back through hard work and
determination. They eventually become part of our “melting pot” society to the
point that it’s hard to imagine they were oppressed. Remember ALL our
immigrants this St. Patrick’s Day.
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WHAT’S UP?
Let Tawney Know if you are interested in any of the following:

March is Women’s History Month. Please email tawney stories of women (famous
and/or in your family, whoever, especially bipoc women) who inspire you and

why. I will share out stories in april’s newsletter.

 Do you want to be on a workgroup to help organize the website to better
represent DAT, DEI and ERGs? 

Do you have ideas on how to welcome carl to st. louis county?

What do you think of the BIPOC newsletter and communications? Any shout outs
or things you want to include for April?

Do you want to host a hang out or have ideas for a get together?


